At the Cabinet meeting held on 13th July 2010

RESOLVED, that Cabinet take no further action to expand school places

in North Carlisle as the consultation exercise produced a

generally negative response, demand for places, at present,

was not outstripping supply and there remained uncertainty

around future capital allocations for schools.
